



# EYFS Newsletter Spring 2017

### Thank you

Please can we say a great big thank you for all the support you have given us over the past half term. We are pleased with the progress that all the children are making. If you would like to support your child's learning at home the best things you can do are read lots of stories and play board games.



Later in the term there will be an Easter egg competition for all children in the infant department. More information will follow in the coming weeks.

#### **Donations**

Thank you for all donations to the Money Box pigs in both Nursery & Reception. Donations go towards our baking costs & various treats throughout the year.

### Library

Every Tuesday after school parents/carers are invited to help their child change their library book in the Limehouse (green building on front field). We want you to see this as an enjoyable time and not something that needs to be rushed. Please feel free to collect older siblings prior to coming to the EYFS library session.

## Book Bags

When children start at Limehurst School they are all issued with a green reading folder. This is at a considerable cost to school. If you have lost your child's folder it will need to be replaced at a cost of £2.50 AV children in the EYFS must bring in their reading folder

Thank you for your continued support.

The Early Years

